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Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela

Embassy in the Kingdom of Denmark
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N°093

The Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela presents its
compliments to the Danish Folketing, The Energy Policy Committee, to inform that,
due to changes in the calendar ofthe Venezuelan Foreign Ministry, the announced
visit of the Venezuelan Vice Minister for Europe, Mr. Alejandro Fleming, to
Copenhagen on June 4, has been cancelled until further notice.

The Embassy appreciates the effort of the Energy Policy Committee in
organizing a visit to the Folketing and in contributing to the elaboration of a very
interesting program for the visit of the Vice Minister.

The strengthening of the relations and the possibilities of further cooperation
between Denmark and Venezuela is very much in the interest of Venezuela and
the Embassy will continue its work to enhance the areas of cooperation between
the two countries, especially within the area of renewable energy.

The Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Danish Folketing the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Copenhagen, April 22, 2009

TO THE
DANISH FOLKETING
COPENHAGEN
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Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela

Embassy in the Kingdom of Denmark

1.2.D01.E1.D.116.3
N°093

The Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela presents its

’ compliments to the Danish Folketing, The Energy Policy Committee, to inform that,

due to changes in the calendar ofthe Venezuelan Foreign Ministry, the announced

visit of the Venezuelan Vice Minister for Europe, Mr. Alejandro Fleming, to
Copenhagen on June 4, has been cancelled until further notice.

The Embassy appreciates the effort of the Energy Policy Committee in
organizing a visit to the Folketing and in contributing to the elaboration of a very
interesting program for the visit of the Vice Minister.

The strengthening of the relations and the possibilities of further cooperation
between Denmark and Venezuela is very much in the interest of Venezuela and
the Embassy will continue its work to enhance the areas of cooperation between
the two countries, especially within the area of renewable energy.

The Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Danish Folketing the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Copenhagen, April 22, 2009

TO THE

DANISH FOLKETING
COPENHAGEN




